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BA Flights secured by Minister Costa 
 
 
The Government is amazed to hear Mr Bossino’s claim that the previous government 
should take credit for the additional BA flights which are to be added to the schedule 
this coming winter.  Demonstrably, these new, additional flights have been secured 
entirely through the considerable efforts of the Hon Minister Neil Costa and the 
tireless work of the Gibraltar Tourist Board. 
 
‘I can give the people of Gibraltar my categorical and personal assurance that these 
specific additional flights were secured directly and exclusively as a result of my 
meetings with BA,’ said Minister Costa. 
 
 ‘Unless Mr Bossino can prove that these specific weekly additional flights were 
already secured by the GSD, he will be forever judged as someone willing to utter 
complete falsehoods simply for party-political reasons. Gibraltarians can continue to 
rest assured that, despite the grave political delusions of Mr Bossino, I will continue 
to work hard to create additional air connectivity.’ 
 
 
 
 
 
 


